
 

        

Newsletter, December 2017 

Welcome 

The Board would like to welcome you and thank you 

for being a part of the Renegades Water Polo Club 

Family!   

The 2016-2017 Season has been exciting and 

awesome! We had 7 Teams represent The Renegades 

Water Polo Club at Junior Olympics with outstanding 

results.  We have an excellent staff of coaches and we 

would not be where we are today without them.  

Thank you to the coaches, parents and players who 

made it possible! Great job!! 

2017 Junior Olympic Results: 

Boys:   

12’s- 6th Classic Division 

14’s- 13th Classic Division 

16b-13th Invitational Division 

16a- 5th National Champion Division 

18’s- 5th Classic Division 

Girls:  

16’s- 8th Classic Division 

18’s- 19th Classic Division 

All Americans: 

Maverick Mc Murtry 

Harrison Land 

Fundraising 

The 2017-2018 Season officially started in August. Part 

of what funds the ability for Renegades to function 

and be successful is the Fundraising that we do. It 

helps to cover the costs of the coaches, facilities and 

equipment. This year we will offer a “buy-out” option 

for those who would prefer that choice, to be 

announced at a later date.  

We kicked off our season with the selling of Christmas 

tree’s.  We have raised $4267 so far with not all sales 

tallied.  Thank you to all of the players and families 

that participated. A huge thank to Rob and Zanna 

Arthur for their effort and work to make this fundraiser 

a success AGAIN this year!!  Stay tuned for the Super 

Bowl Fundraiser coming next! 

Announcements 

 Monthly dues are part of the commitment to a 

club program. Attendance will be taken starting in 

January, 2018.  If you are not registered on the 

Renegades website, please do so immediately. It 

will allow you to enter payment options, receive 

email updates and sign-up for tournaments. To 

reactivate your account contact Gina Parker at 

rwpcbilling@gmail.com or (909) 647-6510. 

 Attendance is a major success factor for the teams.  

Please show up for practice and sign up for 

tournaments! 

 It is mandatory that all players are registered with 

USA Water Polo, www.usawaterpolo.org.  It 

provides the players and club with liability 

insurance and the ability to participate in USWP 

sanctioned events. A Silver membership is 

acceptable but you must be a Gold Athlete to 

compete in Junior Olympics.  ALL memberships 

expire on December 31, 2017. Memberships will 

be verified and players will not be allowed in the 

water after January 1, 2018 without it!!  

 The Board voted in November, 2017 to increase 

monthly dues from $125 to $135 per month 

(effective February 1st, 2018) as well as increase the 

Annual Membership Fee from $40 to $50 (effective 

February, 2018). Please feel free to attend the 

monthly board meetings if you have budgetary 

questions! 

 All scholarships are void post Junior Olympics 

2017.  Please reapply for any financial need based 

assistance.  
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